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   321 Carteret Terrace  

   Orange, N.J. 07050 

201-207-9930 

 

Re-Medicare Part B 

 

Dear Retiree: 

 

The Public Employees Supervisors’ Union has recently become aware that some of our former 

members are entitled to a reimbursement of Medicare Part B by the County of Essex and the former 

member has not submitted the paperwork which is necessary. 

 

In order to receive the reimbursement you must make a copy of the original Medicare identification 

card showing the receipt of Medicare Part B.  The copy of the Medicare identification card showing 

the receipt of Medicare Part B must be sent to the Essex County Personnel Department at the Hall of 

Records in order to receive the reimbursement.  Reimbursements cannot be back dated and will 

only be paid from the time the County receives your request. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

Carol L. Perkins, PPrreessiiddeenntt  PPEESSUU  

 

 

 

 

 

 


